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EASTER BONNET PARADE 

Thanks to everyone involved in the Easter Bonnet Parade. As 

always, it was a lovely event, well-attended, with some lovely 

children and their bonnets on parade, and some lovely weather 

too! Thank you all for helping to create such a special school 

community! 

Dear Parents and Carers… 

It has been a pretty short term, but has been packed with plenty of things going on! As 

always, thank you for your support, your challenge, and for being the strongest of advo-

cates for your children. Continuing to work together positively remains the best way to 

help our young people to be the most respectful, responsible, resilient, kind, happy and 

proud children that they can be. There’ll be bumps on the way, but we’ll be here to help 

guide them with you. 

Thanks again and have  a lovely Easter holiday everyone, 

From us all at UPS 

JUNIOR LUNCH TIMES 
As you’ll be aware, we are not blessed with loads of space at our school and so our 280 junior children 
are often packed in to the playground. Break times aren’t an issue as teachers and TAs are on duty and 
we also use the infant playground and trim trail. But lunch time doesn’t afford that opportunity. Whilst 
the first half of lunch time is a little lighter as children are having their lunch in the hall, the second half 
can get crowded, loud and a little overwhelming for some of our children, despite providing spaces 
around school. 
 
Therefore, we have decided to structure lunch times differently. From after Easter, we will be trialling 
having half in the lunch hall and in classrooms (with games, crafts, etc.) and half in the playground, be-
fore they switch over. This will mean that there are opportunities for quieter spaces for those who need 
them, and more playground space for those who need to let off steam and play the games that they most 
enjoy (football, handball, basketball, tig, numerous running games and the like) – at the moment those 
particular games are often interrupted due to others getting in the way, or are too dangerous due to bus-
yness! The new plan will be aided by some of our teachers and TAs supporting lunch times too, so that 
the children have some more familiar faces to interact with. 
 
Lunch times can have such an impact on the atmosphere in school and we expect this change to help cre-
ate a calmer environment and one that sets the children up nicely for the afternoon. 
 
We’ll see how it goes and we’re quite sure your children will let you (and us) know their thoughts! 

SCOOTERS—we’ve had a scooter go missing from the front of the school...a pink micro scooter 

specifically.  Can you please check that you have the right one, if your child’s scooter fits that de-

scription. Thank you! 



CLASSROOM ACTION 

This last week or so, we’ve been...celebrating Eid; practicing our fundamental movement skills in skittle-

ball;  converting litres to millilitres;  visiting Manchester Museum; creating ‘friend tests’ in Computing us-

ing lots of variables;  practising our French conversational skills;  creating our own paintings in the style of 

L.S.Lowry; shared some brilliant projects;  continuing to use their coding knowledge to programme the 

micro-bits to alter the brightness of the animations gradually; looking at tenths as fractions and decimals; 

writing predictions based on clues;  learning the glocks and creating graphic scores...and much more! 

SYLVIE BEING MORE! 

A massive well done to Sylvie and her mum! During the month of 
March, they decided to take on the Cancer Research 10k Swim Chal-
lenge, but it is fair to say that Sylvie has definitely done the majority 
of that distance! She’s really impressed with her determination and 
dedication - some days it has even been a struggle to get her out of 

the pool! She has managed to raise over £260 so far and we’re really 
proud of her. She's now talking about which charity to raise money 

for next! Brilliant ‘being more’, Sylvie! 









Guide to What Support is on offer in Trafford 

Life is pretty complex at the moment and we all need a bit of help now 

and again. Take a look at the guide at the link below which offers infor-

mation on what is out there in Trafford to support you and your chil-

dren…https://www.urmstonprimary.com/parents/resources-for-

parents 

Please see the following from the Sleep Charity 

I just wanted to share one of our new campaigns and wondered if you could share the below with your 
networks and get involved with the campaign on social media! 
  
CHILDREN'S SLEEP AWARENESS MONTH IS HERE!   
  
We are delighted to launch this campaign putting the spotlight on children's sleep because... what an im-
portance subject it is! Did you know that up to 50% of children struggle with sleep at some point, which 
rises to 80% where there is a diagnosis of SEND?  
  
Poor sleep can lead to cranky mornings, trouble focusing in school, and even long-term health challenges 
- not to mention tired, stressed-out parents. That’s why we’re dedicating an entire month to raising aware-
ness about the importance of sleep for children.  
  
Whether you’re navigating toddler wake ups, battling bedtimes, or convincing your teen to switch off at 
night, we’re here to help!   
What’s coming in February:  

 Practical tips for better sleep routines.  

 Free weekly webinars with our experts to tackle sleep challenges.  

 Resources, info and challenges.  
  
 We want to work together with you to make bedtime battles a thing of the past. Follow us for updates, 

tips, and resources, and get ready to sleep better this February! Download the supporter's pack 

here: https://thesleepcharity.org.uk/get-involved/awareness-events/ 

https://thesleepcharity.org.uk/get-involved/awareness-events/







